
Dear GEAA members and friends, 
 
I am writing to let you know that GEAA is desperately low on funds.  In order to keep 

operating at full strength to address the many bad bills that are making thier way through 

the legislature, and to continue with the many proactive projects we have in the works, we 

need your help.  Please consider making an emergency donation to GEAA today. 
 
Your tax deductible donation in any amount will keep us solvent during this very busy time 

of the year.  Just click on the link to our website below to donate on-line.  Or, you can mail 

a check to PO Box 15618, San Antonio, Texas, 78212.  
 
Thank you so much to all of you who act on the legislative alerts, and to all of you are 

actively participating in your local organizations.  Working together, we are achieving so 

much.  We need your help today to keep the momentum going.  
 
Again, thank you for your continued support. 
  
Annalisa Peace 
Executive Director 
Greater Edwards Aquifer Alliance 
210-320-6294 
www.aquiferalliance.org 
 

http://www.aquiferalliance.org/

